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October Recap
On October 20th, SoWE participated at the Walk for Wishes event at

Lincoln Park! It was a wonderful performance! SoWE has raised $1,550!

Thank you to all who donated and supported this event! Thank you to

Richard and Andrew for being our even leaders!

Jasmine Fong
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Upcoming Events

SoWE will be participating at the OPUS Holiday Concert! More details

coming soon!

Recent and Upcoming Videos

SoWE released Along the Yili River (伊利河畔) and The Song of

Dongting Lake (洞庭新歌). Great job to all the performers! Please stay

tuned for upcoming posts!

Jasmine Fong

https://youtu.be/znleyDTbZzs?si=m_pCi5RmmeTIKavx
https://youtu.be/WQacHsIYnEI?si=37Fxr8Ro1Sj3S05U
https://youtu.be/WQacHsIYnEI?si=37Fxr8Ro1Sj3S05U
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Notices
Volunteers, please regularly update your service hours log. Any time

used practicing for SoWE performances, projects, recordings, SoWE

meetings, preparing for/teaching guzheng lessons, and mentoring new

members is valid. Travel time to and from performances, rehearsals, and

SoWE activities also counts.

Jasmine Fong


